
Urgent letter regarding  

Our situation in Lebanon  

Dear friends,  

We missed you all from Lebanon. We are praying that everything goes well with 
you and your ministries. Thank you so much for your prayers and your support for 
our ministry and family. As you know Lebanon is going through many problems 
economically and politically. No president till today and there is no stability. 
Everything expensive to buy electricity, water, food, gas and medicines because 
the Lebanese pounds lost its value.  

So, we are writing you this letter to let you know about the great needs of our 
people in our church and in our village where we live. So please, pray that the 
crisis does not prolong and we appeal to you to help in any way you can so we can 
help others in this difficult time. 

We like to help these people by:  

- Feed them in our church once a week  
- Provide a monthly voucher that they can purchase things from the 

supermarket  
- Buy medicines for the needy  
- Help the needy family financially (rent, health, schooling, widows etc.) 

 

 We don’t have the support to help them, so we covet your support because 

 “two mites of the poor widow woman make a far thing” Mark 12: 42 

We hope that you can support us in this matter.  

The way that you can send your support is through our mission board:  

B.E.M.A  
4744 Winchester Pike 
Columbus, OH 43232 
Phone: (614) 833-0488 
E-Mail: BEMAMissions@sbcglobal.net 
Website: BEMAMissions.org  
 
In Christ  
Missionary Hani Dekho 
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